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CLEAN WATER PARTNERSHIP LOWER LAUREL LAKE FILTER DIAPHRAGM EXTENSION
The Clean Water Partnership (CWP) is a Public-Private Partnership (P3) between Prince George’s County and Corvias. The CWP is the �rst of its 
kind to design, build, �nance, operate, and maintain urban stormwater infrastructure to meet Municipal Separate Storm Sewer System (MS4) 
regulatory requirements and is committed to retro�t up to 4,000 impervious acres.

PROJECT DETAILS
CWP previously installed a �lter diaphragm in late-2019 to address a minor leak from the upper lake to the lower lake. Maryland Department of The 
Environment (MDE), has requested that CWP return to add additional rip-rap (large stones) at the edge of the pond for stabilization, as well as to 
remove a tree stump on the pond’s embankment. Both the upper and lower lake will be dewatered prior to construction.

Please visit TheCleanWaterPartnership.com to learn more about this innovative partnership.

D&F Construction
January 2021

February 2021 (weather permitting)

Monday – Friday: 7 AM – 5 PM
Saturday (as needed): 8 AM – 5 PM
Construction crews will access the construction site from Oxford Drive.
Construction crews will stage equipment in a grass area o� Oxford 
Drive, just south of Upper Laurel Lake.
See the map to the right for more detail.
Kristina Bigby
• Kristina.Bigby@thecleanwaterpartnership.com
• (240) 583-7926
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